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To:  HUD/CDBG Environmental Staff 

From:  Travis Crawford, AICP 

Date:  3/29/24 

Subject: Groveland Water System Project 

 

 

The proposed Project site is not located on a list of hazardous materials sites compiled pursuant 

to Government Code Section 65962.5. An updated search was conducted in March 20241.  The 

nearest location is a closed mine site located at the corner of Cedar and Elm Streets in 

Tuolumne, over ten miles to the north. The State Emergency Response Unit conducted the 

removal of approximately 100 cubic yards of arsenic, mercury, and lead contaminated soil, and 

the removal of 80 cubic yards of mine debris and brush. Cleanup status is certified as of 

6/30/1999. The project is not impacted by the facility and as such, there is no impact.   

 
1 California Department of Toxic Substance Control. EnviroStor. 

https://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public/map/?myaddress=groveland Accessed March 2024. 


